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From: president@wwpna.org
To: dencc - City Council
Cc: Dalton, Kyle A. - Community Planning and Development
Subject: Fwd: WWPNA Letter of Support for Slot Home Text Amendment 5-3-18
Date: Thursday, May 03, 2018 2:19:36 PM
Attachments: Slot Home Text Amendment Position Paper May 3 2018.pdf


Dear Sir or Madam,


Please see the message below, and our attached letter for delivery to
Council members prior to the May 7 Council meeting, in connection with
the Slot Home Text Amendment proposed by CPD.


Thank you,


Sherri Way
WWPNA President


-------- Original Message --------
Subject: WWPNA Letter of Support for Slot Home Text Amendment 5-3-18
Date: 2018-05-03 12:45
 From: president@wwpna.org
To: Albus.Brooks@denvergov.org, Jolon.Clark@denvergov.org,
Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org, Kevin.Flynn@denvergov.org,
Paul.Lopez@denvergov.org, Kendra.Black@denvergov.org,
MaryBeth.Susman@denvergov.org, Paul.Kashmann@denvergov.org,
Robin.Kniech@denvergov.org, Deborah.Ortega@denvergov.org,
analiese.hock@denvergov.org, Sarah.Showalter@denvergov.org,
Christopher.Herndon@devergov.org


Gentlemen and Ladies:


Please see the attached letter of support from the West Washington Park
Neighborhood Association ("WWPNA"), dated May 3, 2018, for the Slot Home
Text Amendment slated for Council vote on May 7, 2018.  As indicated
in our letter, WWPNA strongly supports this text amendment and thanks
CPD for its diligent efforts to address matters important to residents
in
our community.  We urge Council to vote in favor of this important
amendment.


Please include our letter in the official records with respect to this
matter.


Sincerely,


Sherri Way


WWPNA President
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